
	

							
	
	

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 19, 2019 

	
 

Council to Conduct Town Halls  
Re: Potential Acquisition of NGS by NTEC 

 

WINDOW ROCK, Ariz. – The Office of the Speaker of the 24th Navajo Nation Council will 
conduct town halls regarding the potential acquisition of the Navajo Generating Station (NGS) 
by the Navajo Transitional Energy Company (NTEC).  

24th Navajo Nation Council Speaker Seth Damon (Bááháálí, Chichiltah, Manuelito, Tsé Lichíí’, 
Rock Springs, Tsayatoh) has organized two town halls to hear from Navajo citizens who may 
be affected by the potential acquisition. 

The first town hall will be at Hardrock Chapter House on Saturday, February 23, 2019 from 10 
am to 4 pm. 

The second town hall will be at Kayenta Chapter House on Sunday, February 24, 2019 from 
10 am to 4 pm. 

While both events are open to the public, the Office of the Speaker has chosen the Hardrock 
location for its proximity to members of the Dził Yijiin communities affected by the Peabody 
Kayenta Mine.  

Correspondingly, the Office of the Speaker has chosen the Kayenta location for its proximity to 
the large concentrations of NGS and Peabody workers. 

Speakers Damon requests: “Please bring constructive thoughts on this important topic 
affecting the future of the Navajo Nation and be prepared to share them with Navajo 
leadership. It is critical to hear from the grassroots and the families affected by this decision.” 

# # # 

For news on the latest legislative branch activities, please visit www.navajonationcouncil.org or find 
us on Facebook and Twitter, keywords: Navajo Nation Council 

 

MEDIA CONTACT 
Carl Slater 

(928) 871-6815 
nnlb.communications@gmail.com 

24th Navajo Nation Council 
Office of the Speaker 



Townhalls re:
NGS Purchase

Feb. 23rd, 10am - 4pm Hardrock Tsé Dildǫ́’ii
Chapter House (Dził Yijiin community members)

Feb. 24th, 10am - 4pm, Kayenta 
Chapter House (Kayenta Mine & NGS workers)

How will the potential acquisition affect your life and livelihiood? 
What are your concerns regarding the effects to Nahasdzáán Nihimá?

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

Brought to you by the 24th 
Navajo Nation Council Office 

of the Speaker

Please bring constructive thoughts on this important topic affecting the 
future of the Nation and be prepared to share them with Navajo Nation 
Council Speaker Seth Damon and other Navajo Nation leadership.
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